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ALMA MEDIA SIGNS A NEW EUR 230 MILLION LONG-TERM FINANCING
ARRANGEMENT

Alma Media has today signed a new EUR 200 million Term Loan financing facility. It will
replace the Bridge loan financing for mergers and acquisitions that has been in place. The new
financing facility will have a tenor of 36 months.

In addition, the new funding arrangement includes a EUR 30 million revolving credit facility
(RCF). The facility will be used for general corporate purposes and has a tenor of four years. At
the time of publication of this release, the credit line is completely undrawn.

The agreements of the Term Loan financing and revolving credit facilities were concluded with
a syndicate consisting of three commercial banks (OP Corporate Bank, Danske Bank and
Nordea Bank). OP Corporate Bank acted as coordinator for the financing arrangement.

“We have carried out a significant number of acquisitions this year. This has naturally affected
our financial position and increased our gearing ratio, which was 132 per cent at the end of
third quarter. At the announcement of our Q3 earnings, we reported that our financial position
strengthened during the quarter as planned and our solvency improved thanks to our good
profit performance and strong cash flow. We also informed that Alma Media would convert the
existing temporary bridge financing agreement facility into long-term financing before the end
of the year.”, says Juha Nuutinen, Chief Financial Officer at Alma Media.
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Alma Media in brief

Alma Media is a digital service business and media company with a strong capacity for
renewal. We are building sustainable growth from media to services, providing content and
services that benefit users in their everyday lives, work and leisure time. In Finland, our best-
known brands  include Kauppalehti, Talouselämä, Iltalehti, Etuovi.com and Nettiauto. Our
recruitment services include prace.cz and jobs.cz in the Czech Republic, Profesia.sk in
Slovakia and mojposao.net in Croatia.

In Finland, our business operations include leading housing and automotive marketplaces,
financial and professional media, national consumer media and content and data services for
professionals and businesses. Alma Media’s international business in Eastern Central Europe,
 Sweden and the Baltic countries consists of recruitment services, an online marketplace for
commercial properties and direct marketing services.



Alma Media operates in 11 countries in Europe and employs approximately 1,500
professionals. Alma Media’s revenue from continuing operations was EUR 230.2 million in
2020. Alma Media’s share is listed on NASDAQ Helsinki. Read more at www.almamedia.com.
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